PROTOCOL FOR INPUT OF STANDING COMMITTEES TO BUDGET SCRUTINY REVIEWS

A report was considered on a protocol of the working relationship between the Budget Scrutiny and
Audit Special Committee and Standing Committees.

The Committee decided to adopt the protocol outlined in the report.

(Note: Councillor Anderton requested that her opposition to this decision be noted.)


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


